
January 2013
Happy Scrappers

Pat, thank you for allowing us to invade your home.  Ann, Barbara and 
Carolyn thank you for hosting. It  was wonderful.  This months meeting will 
be held at the Jefferson Airport in Nederland, February 9th  at 9am-3pm.  This 
will be a work day.  Please bring a covered dish to share with everyone. 
Hosted by Carol Taylor and Dawn.  

1. The projects for the first 6 months have been added to the Happy 
Scrappers Website.  I realize that the project Charmed I'm Sure is 
hard to read. We are working on it. If anyone has the book, please 
bring it to the Happy Scrapper meeting. 101 Fabulous Rotary Cut 
Quilts is the name of the book.  If you want to work on this 
project please contact Me or Mickey for a copy.  We will drop on 
in the mail for you.

2. The Santa quilt is finished. It turned out lovely. Ill try to 
remember to bring it to the meeting. Thank you to everyone that 
worked on. 

3. The Scrapper Mission statement has been changed to reflect the 
changes discussed.  Minimum of 2 projects expected from all 
members.  The new statement is on the scrapper website.  The 
hostess of each exchange will tell you how many blocks  she will 
accept to count as a project.  

4. Joyce Saia has been moved to the Emeritus (grouping) along with 
Nishie.  We welcome Linda Talieferro. 

Scrappily Yours
PJ Broussard
2013 Hostess
Jan-- Pat, Ann, Carolyn & Barbara Wallace
Feb--Carol & Dawn
March—JoAnn, Angel & Linda
April—Dry Creek
May—Gayle, Shelly, Jane & Winnie
June—Carolyn & Laurell
July—PJ
August—Beverly, Lydia & JoAnn



Sept—Laura, Sue & Ruby
Oct—Mickey & Anne Babb
Nov—Tammie, Laurell & Gloria
Dec—Helen, Dawn & Barbara Loden


